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March 11, 2015

David Kim

The Bascom Group
26 Corporate Park
Irvine, CA 92606

Dear David and Shelly,

On behalf of The “I Have a Dream” Foundation — Los Angeles, and the Dreamers we

serve, I am writing to thank you for your support of the Dreamer Dinner, which was
held on March 8%, 2015.

Your support, both as valued donors and through David’s role as a 2015 Dream
Keeper Honoree, will help us to prepare disadvantaged children to achieve their full
potential and become contributing members of society through our long-term
program of academic enrichment, mentoring, tutoring and college scholarships. The
work that you and the Bascom Group are doing in our communities is so important,
and we look forward to a long partnership.

This letter serves as a receipt for your generous donations made at the 2015 Dreamer
Dinner, which we received by credit card on 3/8/2015, and which totaled

This letter confirms that neither goods nor services were received in exchange for
your donations of through the paddle raise and in the card
drop). The letter also confirms that lunch with the Warden from “Orange is the New
Black” was received in exchange for your donation of made in our live
auction.

Again, from all of us here at the “I Have a Dream” Foundation, our Dreamers, and
their families, thank you for this very kind donation and for helping to make this
year’s Dreamer Dinner a huge success!

Sincerely,

Debra Fine
CEO/Executive Director
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